
 

We are looking forward to this next season of church ministry. Beginning August 1/2, we will be carefully 
reopening for in-person worship services, along with continuing services online.  

MASKS ARE REQUIRED AT ALL WEEKEND SERVICES 

Bolingbrook Campus  Sun 9:30a, 11a English & 11a Spanish 

Naperville Campus  Sat 5p, Sun 9:15 & 11:15a 

South Naperville Campus  Sat 5:15p & Sun 9:30a 

Wheaton Campus  Sat 6p, Sun 8:30 & Sun 10:15a 

We are seeking to reopen our CompassKids Ministry on September 12/13. 

We are implementing the following safety measures: 

• We ask that you self-assess before coming to church. If you are exhibiting any sickness related 
symptoms (Covid-19 or not), please stay home and watch our services online at 
live.thecompass.net. 

• Masks are required at all 12 of our services and throughout the buildings (for ages 2 and up). 
• If you forget your mask, we will have disposable ones available along with plenty of hand-

sanitizer. 
• Our aim is to provide a touchless environment. Seat backs will be empty, and we will not be 

passing out Navigators or other papers. We ask that you continue to fill out your Connection Card 
via The Compass App.  

• We will not be passing offering receptacles. We appreciate your online giving! We are also 
installing giving boxes at the back of each Worship Center. 

• Each Worship Center will have its own process in place for seating you safely 6 ft apart. We ask 
that you follow seating instructions so we can provide social distancing for everyone on the way in 
as well as on the way out of the room. 

• We will ask everyone to leave the Worship Centers after each service so that they may be closed 
for extra cleaning. We will be doing extra cleaning in our Atriums and restrooms as well.   

• We will have some fun color-coded bracelets available on your way in to help you let others know 
of your distancing preferences. 

 

As we move to both in-person and online services, we need to adjust our online service times which include 
the chat feature. 

Compass Online  Sundays with chat: 9, 10, 11a at live.thecompass.net  

There will no longer be a Saturday 5p online service with chat. 

Our services will continue to be on-demand via YouTube beginning Sunday mornings at 8a. 


